
 

Welcome to the final edition of the digital newsletter this school 
year.  We break up for the Summer holidays on Friday 17th July, 
and look forward to welcoming ALL pupils back to school on 
WEDNESDAY 2nd SEPTEMBER 2020. A separate letter of infor-
mation will be sent to you with all the details you will need for 
then. 

Thank you 
Thank you parents and pupils for coping so well with the tur-
bulent times we have had this year– for the remote learning 
that has taken place, for supporting the return to school for 

some pupils and helping this to be safe and successful. 

Thank you to staff and Governors who have supported the 
school to ensure it has remained safe and allowed pupils 

back to learning as quickly as possible. 

Farewell  
This summer we are saying farewell to Mr Thompson and Mrs Wharton.  Mr 

Thompson is taking up a post at a school in London and we wish him well.  Mrs 
Wharton is retiring after working at the school for more than twenty years!  We 
know many of you know her well and will join us in thanking her for her hard 

work and commitment to the school, and wish her a restful retirement. 

We would also like to wish our Year 6 pupils a successful transition to second-
ary school.  Miss Worth, Miss Clarke and Mr Smith have enjoyed working with 
you this year and were disappointed that it ended so abruptly.   It will be good 

for you all to get some sense of normality back in September.   

Keep being the best you can be!  

 

Welcome 
We are pleased to announce that Miss Wigmore, who has been 

working in school since February, will be remaining with us as the 
Year 1 teacher from September.  We would also like to welcome a 

new teacher, Mr McDonnell, who will be teaching Year 4. 



Busy Bees 

Summer Reading 
Usborne have launched a Summer Read Adventure scheme for 
KS1,2,3 and 4 age children. Further information can be found on the 
website: https://www.newbolsover.derbyshire.sch.uk/home-
learning/home-learning-english 

Another Summer reading challenge can also be found at: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 
 

 

We have had a magical week in Reception! We have created our own 
magic wands and we have been writing our own stories. In maths we 
have been learning all about measuring height and length using cubes 
and comparing which cars have travelled the furthest down the ramps.  





 

Miss Wigmore’s group 

This week in maths we have been learning about 3D shapes. 

We have learnt how to draw nets that we have used to make 

our own 3D shapes. On Wednesday, we made cubes which 

we turned into dice and used to play a game of snakes and 

ladders.  


